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March 25, 2020 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 
Prescient Wireless is open to support your product and project needs. 
 
Due to the crucial role that we play as a business in the Critical Manufacturing Sector, 
Prescient Wireless Inc., is considered an essential business and will continue to operate 
under the state of emergency and shelter in place order issued in response to Covid-19 by 
the State of Illinois on 03/20/2020. 
 
As a supplier to the critical Medical, Military and Telecommunications industries we will 
remain open and fully operational with essential on-site staff available to fulfill customer 
needs. The balance of our team has shifted to working from home in compliance with this 
order and will continue to provide our customers with seamless service during this 
unprecedented time. 
 
We are continuing to monitor and adhere to all recommendations from the World Health 
Organization (WHO) and U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and 
our local authorities, assuring that our staff remains healthy. These measures include: 
 
• Increased facility cleaning and disinfection cycles 
• All travel and visitors prohibited 
• Maintaining a healthy work environment with recommended social distancing 
• Hand washing, hand sanitizers, and all other health department recommendations for 

personal hygiene 
 
Understandably, the materials market is unsettled due to the Covid-19 crisis and many 
suppliers have announced lead time increases. We have been and are continuing to work 
to mitigate any materials caused delays and will let you know as soon as possible should 
your project be affected.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
Paul W. Blashewski 

President 
Prescient Wireless, Inc. 
 


